
This meeting is to familiarize SPHS parents and other stakeholders with the 

Integrated School Safety Plan. We will also have our community resources (LAPD 

& School Police) and include discussion and public comments as stated in Ed 

Code. Our school and district share the school’s ISSP with local first responder 

agencies as per CA E.C. § 32281 and we make every effort to engage local first 

responders in preparedness and other activities that enhance emergency response. 

Please call (310) 519-6465 for more information.  
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